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Dear HBS Parents and Guardians,  

 
We are excited to share that HBS will continue to participate in the Box Tops Program sponsored by 

General Mills!  Last school year HBS collected 13,798 Box Tops and earned $1,202.30 in cash from this 

program.  Our goal this year is to raise $1,900 for HBS and we need your help to achieve it! 

 
There are two ways to participate? 

1) Clip Box Tops Coupons (10 cents per coupon) from hundreds of your favorite General Mills 
products.  A list of these products can be found on:  http://www.boxtops4education.com 

a. Please check the expiration dates – expired Box Tops are in eligible for the program. 
b. Separate your Box Tops from Labels for Education as they are two distinct programs. 
c. Send the Box Tops coupons to the school via Backpack mail: Label an envelope or Ziploc 

bag with your child’s teacher’s name.  The HBS Coordinator (Leigh-Ann Borella) will count 
and mail collected coupons to Box Tops. 

d. The 4th and 5th grade classes that collect the most Box Tops will earn a fun reward (i.e., 
extra recess.) 

  

2) OR register your Shop Rite Price Plus Card at (http://shopriteformyschool.com). As you check 

out, simply present your Price Plus card to the cashier and your box tops will automatically be 

counted towards HBS earnings. Earnings made Easy! 

 
There are other ways to earn cash for our school too....  

Register at the Box Tops website 
It’s easy and free!  Sign up to support our school at www.boxtops4education.com: 

o Enter online promotions for chances to win Bonus Box Tops and other prizes 
PLUS:  

o See how much our school is earning with Box Tops  

o Print money-saving coupons for your favorite Box Tops brands  

o Make mealtime easier with family-pleasing recipes 

 
Thank you for choosing to make a difference for our school with Box Tops!  If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

Leigh-Ann Borella 

HBS Box Tops Coordinator  

SNL5710@comcast.net 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/
http://shopriteformyschool.com/

